



Dear Student, 


The Financial Aid Office has been unable to process your Parent PLUS Loan. Our records 
indicate you have not submitted a Parent PLUS Supplemental Form. This form is located on the 
Financial Aid Forms page on the Sage website. It is form 29.


In addition, if your parent is approved for the Parent PLUS Loan, they will need to complete a 
PLUS Master Promissory Note at studentaid.gov. If you do not want to borrow the Parent PLUS 
Loan, please contact the Financial Aid Office.


If you have any questions please feel free to contact the Financial Aid Office in Albany at (518) 
292-1783 or in Troy at (518) 244-4525.


Sincerely, 

The Financial Aid Office
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https://studentaid.gov/mpn/parentplus/landing

